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Olivia Glantz

From: Tom Kay <thokay@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 4:18 PM

To: Olivia Glantz

Cc: G; Project delivery group PDG, Keith & Barb Whisenhunt 

Subject: Wren Heights

Hello Olivia, 

 

Thank you for your time this morning and for your suggestions on our Salem Heights/Wren Heights Dr. alternate road design. I 

would like to request a 20 day extension to consider further our alternatives. Thank you in advance. 

 

Tom Kay 

 

Thokay@comcast.net 

503 931-4433 


